
Printed on: 26/07/2021 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/07/2021  14:22:222021/2759/P SUPPRT Graham 

Schneidmiller

Lovely looking plans for a nice addition to the street. Completely agree with the former supportive comments 

that the loft plans are sympathetic to the street line view and would provide this family with the space needed 

for their young family.
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